
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net                     Sunday, August 9, 2020 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:00 AM— Ladies’ class via ZOOM 

Worship Service 10:30 AM (also online through the church Facebook page) 

Worship in Song 

Hymn #51                            “Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah”                                                                                  

Hymn #52                                  “O God, Our Help in Ages Past”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Chorus                                                                “Amazing Love”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Chorus                                                                        “Thy Word” 

Special Music                                         Women’s Retreat Ladies 

       
Message                                                                          Paul Carpenter 

“The Rapture of the Church” (Part II) 

1 Thessalonians 4:13-18   

Announcements 

Missionaries of the Week: Vic & Gwen Flaming 
*Praise the Lord for significant interest in our Sharpening Your Interpersonal Skills 

Online course. We are working hard to meet the demand that this interest places on our 

small staff. Pray that those missionaries taking the course will see real life change as 

they learn together and then engage with their personal coaches. *Please pray for our 

mission coach training that starts this week. It is a one-year program and we have over 

twenty missionaries who will be taking the training so that they can be more effective 

in their ministries. Due to the pandemic we are doing this course fully on-line for the 

first time. Pray that we can maintain the quality, and community that we normally 

enjoy. *Pray for us as we take on more responsibility in Vic’s parents affairs. Pray that 

we will be able to get Medicaid assistance for Vic’s Mom who fell and broke her hip a 

few months ago and cannot yet return to assisted living. Pray that both Mom & Dad 

will sense God’s presence and blessings on their lives. *Pray for our son Phil who is 

between jobs and has come home to help us with our many summer projects. The high 

humidity here is causing his Meniere's disease to impact him much more than it 

normally does in the dry Nevada air. Pray that he can find some relief from the vertigo, 

especially.  

 

Financial gifts can be placed in a basket on the table in the foyer or you can send your 

check to: Jansen Bible Church, c/o Daryl Drewes, PO Box 141, Jansen, NE 68377. We 

are also raising funds to substantially improve the deck at the parsonage. There is a 

basket on the table in the foyer.  
 

 

 

 
 

 Evening Service  

 7:00 PM  
(ALSO ONLINE THROUGH FACEBOOK) 

 

 

Message                                                                          Jeff Engelman 

“Suffering and Patience – the Example of the Prophets” 

James 5:7-11 

 
This week pray for the CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP CHAPEL in Winnipeg, MB, with 
Pastor John Harwood and his wife Rae. PRAY for our leadership team as we focus 
on making disciples. PRAY that we can be much more intentional as we carry out 
the Great Commission, both inside and outside the church. PRAY for wisdom as 
we determine how best to minister and serve during the current COVID-19 
disruptions. 
 
Attention past and current Awana leaders and volunteers! We will have an Awana 

Zoom meeting on Tuesday, August 11 @ 7:00 PM. Even if you haven’t helped 

with Awana for a few years but have a desire to reach kids in this vital ministry of 

our church, please consider attending to discuss how we can still have an impact 

regardless of the virus, whether in person or online! 

 

Q&A Bible Study will be on Wednesday, August 12, at 7:00 PM, in the church 

sanctuary and online via Facebook with Jeremy Carpenter and Joseph Clay 

answering your questions. There will be no Thursday night Bible Study in Daniel 

this week. 

 

Next Sunday, August 16, Jordan and Trish Schlake will be speaking for both the 

morning and evening services.  

 

The Sunday School Picnic will be September 20 at Camp Jefferson. 

 

We are still in Phase 3 of the Directed Health Measures for our state through at least 

the end of August, so among other things that means we still need the 6 ft. social 

distance between families, children need to stay with their parents (families), don’t 

pass things to one another, and you can wear a mask if you choose, but they are not 

mandatory. Please do not come to the services if you are sick in any way. 

 
Today’s Nursery Attendants: August 9 – None 
 
 


